
 

Yesterday we said a sad goodbye to our Class of 2022.  We would like to wish you well in all that you do 

in the future.  It has been a fun week starting with your trip to Drayton Manor and ending with a final 

goodbye  in the playground at 2.15pm yesterday.  

Wishing you all the best from the staff at Yoxall St Peter’s 


